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A	fairer	feed	in	tariff	is	necessary	to	enable	consumers	to	be	more	self	reliant	and	
use	their	capital	to	lower	the	environmental	burden	of	centralised	production	
and	transmission.	Without	the	high	feed	in	tariff	our	solar	system	would	not	
have	been	possible.Government	and	business	must	put	measures	in	place	to	
minimise	GHG	emissions	
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